Canadian PETITION

Tq Paye rs End Second & Third Municipal Government Pensions

Federation

To municipal councils:
The vast majority of Albertans outside of government don’t receive a workplace pension. Yet many government employees get
second or third pensions on top of their already generous pension plans. It’s not fair to make struggling taxpayers pay for these

benefits for government employees.

We, the undersigned, call on our elected officials to end second and third government pensions.

Name: Address: Signature:

Please copy and distribute. Completed petitions can be emailed to: ab.director@taxpayer.com or mailed to:
Canadian Taxpayers Federation, , PO Box 14063 Richmond Rd PO, Calgary, AB T3E 7Y7



